
From: Alicia Aaron  
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 6:37 PM 
To: Sarah Mowder <sarah.mowder@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: ZBLA-23-0003 & OPA-23-0002 
 
 To whom it may concern, 
 
We are deeply concerned about the 16 story sreitire on Norfolk in Richmond Hill. 
 
Traffic is too busy as it currently is. We are very concerned for the safety of our chdren as they walk to school- 
there have already been many accidents in this area. Walter Scott public school is adjacent to the proposed 
building. To build this structure is to welcome accidents. Please be proactive by not allowing this building.  
 
Thank you for listening to the concerns of neighbours!  
 
Concerned, 
Aaron & alicia allison  

 


